
From: Marcia Spillers < >  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 9:33 PM 
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Case Number C14‐2020‐0111 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  
Ms. Sirwaitis, 
 
I am writing to you to ask for a postponement of the hearing of 
Case Number C14-2020-0111 on November 17, 2020, by the Zoning 
and Platting Commission, until December 15, 2020, or later. 
 
With Covid 19 cases growing daily, our neighborhood has not had 
the opportunity to discuss with each other this rezoning and the 
impact it would have upon our single-family neighborhood. In the 
event of a possible lockdown, this would place any chance of 
discussion in the future, until Covid 19 has been contained. 
 
Furthermore, I would like to see the plans for the proposed 
rezoning for a daycare and apartment complex at the church, 
including the number of units, the parking layout, and a traffic 
impact study if there is one. Again, with the Covid 19 virus, 
this is most likely not doable until the virus has been 
contained. 
 
Last, with the runoff of candidates for City Council slated in 
December, I feel this issue should be heard after the first of 
the year, when the council members are in place and have the 
time to consider this fully.  To do otherwise, would be 
imprudent to say the least. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my request, and I look 
forward to hearing from you on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marcia Spillers 
13210 Villa Park Drive 
Austin, Texas  78729 
512-217-0989 
 


